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Pupils of the Week 

7G 
Oliver— For his great progress made in 
swimming 

7J 
Treasure— For choosing and following his 
morning exercise routine 

7L 
Kaysan— For using a loud voice in drama and 
phonics 

8J 
Emrah— For his helpful, mature and positive 
attitude and behaviour  

8R Sumaya— For working hard in phonics 

9A 
Sky— For excellent participation in preparation 
for the winter performance 

Y9 Jay— For a great learning attitude in Maths 

10R 
Kwabena— For changing independently at 
swimming  

10RM Naieem— For trying so hard in the play 

11C Alhaji— For his excellent spelling in Literacy 

Y11 
Emanuella— For working hard and good 
listening in all lessons 

12C 
Abdul— For his excellent performance in the 
Christmas play 

12L 
Yasmin— For listening to staff and taking their 
advice  

Y12 
Nico— For his outstanding performance in the 
Christmas play 

13K 
Teniola— For her excellent work in the 
Christmas Shop 

13L Tiarnie— For coming into school on time 

14R 
Keon— For being a positive role model and 
working well in a group 

14S Jerome— For all his help with laminating 

Star of the Week 

Omar 12C— For passing on 
important information accurately 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

The term is going very quickly! We’re starting our Christmas 
events today with a pantomime performed by Umbrella 
Theatre Company. Christmas post has begun so pupils are 
welcome to bring in cards to send to others. Do check the 
dates over the page. We hope that you’ll be able to join us 
for your son/ daughter’s Christmas show which are being 
held next week via zoom. We will email out the zoom codes 
to you. Next Friday 9th December is Christmas jumper day 
which is always a popular day here! 

 

This week 13 parents joined us for a workshop on post 19 
transport on Wednesday. Yesterday a number of you came 
along to our winter craft market. The total raised was around 
£200. It’s great to see so many of you back onsite. Our sixth 
form parents evening was held via zoom / ‘phone on 
Monday, 

 

The weather is much colder so please make sure that your 
son / daughter brings a hat, scarf and gloves to school. After 
school clubs finish on Thursday 8th December. We hope our 
young people have enjoyed clubs this term and always 
welcome suggestions for new clubs form pupils and from 
parents. Please contact Sarah if you have suggestions for 
new clubs. 

 

Stay warm this weekend 

 

Eileen 

Christmas Jumper Day!!! 

Friday 9th December 
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